Union Township Public Library
Board of Trustees Meeting
Minutes

May 25, 2021

Meeting called to Order at 6:31pm
Mr. Le read the announcement of compliance with the Open Public Meetings Law

Roll Call: Present: Mrs. Cantalupo, Ms. Lewis, Mr. Le, Ms. Muller, Ms. Straus, Mr. Williams, Ms. O'Malley,
Mr. Donohue, Mr. McQueen, Mrs, Carter. Excused: Mrs. Minneci

Motion to approve minutes of April 2021 Board meeting was made by Ms. Muller and seconded by Mrs,
Cantalupo. All present in favor, Mrs. Carter abstains. Minutes approved.

Correspondence- Letter from NJLA Honors and Awards Committee read by Ms. O'Malley. The Library
and Board are proud of the Youth Services staff.

Ms. Muller read the balances of library accounts and bills total. A motion to approve the bills and bank
statements made by Mrs. Cantalupo and seconded by Ms. Lewis. All present in favor, approved.

Ms. O’'Malley read the Director’s Report
Reports of Committees and Board Members — none
Old Business

e Update/approve COVID policy and summer hours: Library fully reopening with current hours, no
capacity limits, or time limits. Masks and social distancing will remain at this time. Summer
hours beginning June 21, 2021 will add one evening at Main Library and one evening at Vauxhall
Branch. Likely expand to full hours in September. Motion to approve COVID policies and
summer hours made by Mrs, Carter and seconded by Ms. Lewis. All present in favor, approved.

¢ Update on relocation: Assistant Director, Karen Jason discussed visit to proposed 2+ library site
at 1000 Galloping Hill Road. Board appreciates the efforts made by Administration in this move.
Timing of move still unsure, likely end of August or early September.

New Business

s A motion to approve monthly charge for IT Consultant was made by Ms. Muller and seconded
by Mrs. Carter. All present in favor, approved monthly expense.

s A motion to approve the contract for air-conditioner/chiller rental for Main Library was made by
Ms. Muller and seconded by Mrs. Cantalupo. All present in favor, approved seasonal rental.

e  Staff Appreciation breakfast has been moved to the Fall after the relocation of Main Library







